
 

 

kimley-horn.com 11700 Katy Freeway, Houston, TX 77079 281-597-9300 

 

June 22, 2020 

 

 

 

Jorge Alba 

Project Manager 

City of Sugar Land 

2700 Town Center Blvd. N. 

Sugar Land, TX 77479 

 

Re: Recommendation of Award 

Brazos River Park Road Extension (CIP No. PK1606) 

 

Dear Mr. Alba: 

 

On Thursday, June 18, 2020, seven (7) bid proposals were received for the above referenced project. 

All bids had the required documents and were considered as responsive bids. The lowest responsive 

bidder is 717 Construction Services, LLC who submitted a total bid of $2,089,119.10. A copy of the bid 

tabulation is attached. 

 

717 Construction Services, LLC has completed numerous similar projects for agencies in the Greater 

Houston area. Based on the bid submitted, it is recommended that 717 Construction Services, LLC be 

authorized to perform this work for the proposed amount of $2,089,119.10. 

 

If you have any further questions or need additional information regarding these bids or the bid 

tabulations, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (281) 920-6578. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Constance C. Curtis, P.E. 

Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 

Texas Registered Firm No. 928 

 

Attachments: Bid Tabulations 


